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To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Bennelong Boundary Change
Date: Friday, 12 July 2024 9:45:00 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content
is safe.

Please let it be noted that the Hunter household in Epping of over 35 years, objects to
further political gerrymandering of our Federal boundary redistribution.

Our residence has had the Federal boundary changed already in that time and we are happy
with current State as well as Federal efforts on our behalf.

Dividing Epping again will only make our suburb less progressive due to disagreements,
budgets allowed and possible/probable political infighting.

We strongly object to splitting the suburb of Epping across 2 federal electorates, given the
years of work to keep single-seat representation in the Epping Town Centre across the 3
levels of Government.

Yours faithfully
Tony and Edina Hunter
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